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DISCONNECTOR SAFETY NOTIFICATION

Daniel Defense is committed to the highest level of quality and safety. In keeping with that commitment we are issuing a safety notification related to
a condition we identified with the Disconnector in the Fire Control Group. This safety notification applies to certain firearms manufactured between
April 1, 2016 and March 3, 2017. In a few cases, a double fire condition has occurred with a single pull of the trigger. In the Company's spirit to
always do the right thing, Daniel Defense will correct any and all potential conditions at no cost to the consumer as part of our 100% Satisfaction
Guarantee.

Does This Safety Notification Apply to My Firearm?

Daniel Defense firearms containing a single-stage Fire Control Group, manufactured between April 1, 2016 and March 3, 2017, MAY fall within the
scope of this Safety Nofification.

This is an important Safety Notification and should be followed by all owners of Daniel Defense firearms.
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CLICK HERE FOR
MORE INFO


http://www.danieldefense.com/Safety

